
Welcome to our Nursery
Heacham Infant and Nursery School 



Hello.

I’m Mrs Waters. 

I am one of the adults 
you will see in nursery. 

We can’t wait to see 
you.

This is the way into nursery.

Welcome to Nursery 



You will have a peg with your name on. You can 
hang up your coat and bag. Sometimes we 

wear wellies in the garden. You can leave your 
wellies here too.

You may need a bag of spare clothes. It 
can stay on your peg, for when you need 
it. Make sure everything has your name 

on. 

Playing in nursery can get very messy so 
don’t wear your best clothes!



We love books!

If you bring a book bag to school, you can take a book 
home with you to share with your family.

There are lots of things for you to play with.



There are lots of things to do.

We even have a lovely 
garden to explore.



Some children have their lunch in nursery. 
They bring their own lunch in and eat 

together

A little note for your special grown-ups…

Starting nursery is a very exciting time. There’s a lot to take in 
(for you as well as your child!). When school is open you are 
welcome to arrange a visit and talk to our lovely team of dedicated 
staff.

Please ask all the questions you need to. There is no such thing as a 
stupid question! We work hard to make sure the nursery is a happy, 
vibrant, loving place to grow. It’s important to us that you feel 
involved. The partnership we have with parents is vital.

We really look forward to meeting you and your child.


